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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CITY OF BAYSWATER 

 

AUSTRALIA DAY CITIZENSHIP CEREMONY AND AWARDS DATE 
 

The Federal Government has advised the City of Bayswater that all local governments are now 

able to hold citizenship ceremonies previously held on Australia Day on an alternative date. 

 

At the Ordinary Council Meeting held on 23 May 2023, Council resolved to adopt for public 

advertising, the proposed day to hold the annual Australia Day Citizenship Ceremony and Awards 

to be within the three days following Australia Day.  The City is not seeking feedback on the Australia 

Day public holiday date itself. 

 

The City is now seeking feedback from the community regarding the proposed change to the day to 

hold the Citizenship Ceremony and Awards. Community members may have their say by: 

 

 Completing an online survey at engage.bayswater.wa.gov.au 

 Completing a hard copy survey available at the City's Civic Centre and three libraries. Survey 

responses may be returned to boxes in the same locations, via email to 

mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au or by mail addressed to the Chief Executive Officer, City of 

Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley 6943. 

 

Survey responses are to be received by 5pm, Monday 10 July 2023. 

 

Consultation data will be presented to the Ordinary Council Meeting scheduled for 22 August 2023.  
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